
At its meeting of June 22, 2015, the Board approved the recommendation in the staff report, as 
follows: 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

It is recommended that the Board: 

1. concur with the action taken by staff, noting that discussions are underway with Toronto    
Transportation Services to improve the road geometry on Finch Avenue West; and  

 
2. that the review of the express bus route network currently being undertaken by staff will   

include the feasibility of introducing express bus service on the 36 Finch West route. 

The Board also adopted the following member motion: 

i) That TTC staff report back to the Board once evaluation of the city-wide signal priority 
program is complete, outlining the steps that will be taken to adapt to changing traffic 
conditions and how travel benefits will be maximized for customers overall and along 
Finch Avenue West”. 




